
The Newsletter of Baylor Round Table 
 
Greetings from the President: 
 

I have loved the women and organization of Baylor Round Table since 

the first day I attended a meeting over 15 years ago – new to campus 

and uncertain of the expectations of this or any other group.   
 

No need to worry!  Welcomed and included were the feelings that 

washed over me when my husband, a new faculty in the School of 
Business, and I first attended the Thanksgiving Banquet honoring 

Baylor’s international students.  We were amazed that we were 

actually sitting next to students from China who had been in Waco, TX 
for less than 2 months!  How could we feel like newcomers when these 

young and eager students had come so far to seek the outstanding 

education that Baylor offered?  Other Round Table members scattered 
around the table made all of  us feel welcome. 

 

It has been my honor to serve as president this past year, and I 
strongly encourage you to not only join Baylor Round Table for the 

2011-12 year, but to become involved!  You will get acquainted with 

the heart of the organization and the reasons for its existence.  Those 
reasons are to promote social interaction and community service 

within the women of the Baylor Family.  Also, to provide scholarship 

assistance to one or more students each year through the Baylor 
Round Table  Scholarship Fund which continues to grow. 

 

Thank you for your support and love for Baylor University.  It does 
make a difference! 

 

Gratefully, 
 

Marilyn Eichelberger 

President, 2010-11 
 

Scholarship Luncheon and Style Show 
Tuesday, May 10 

 

Those of you who have made reservations for the annual scholarship 
luncheon are in for a real treat with fashions from Talbot’s of Waco and 



Chili Pepper of Lorena.  Our scholarship recipient for next year will be 

present and a special scholarship presentation is sure to please. 
 

Also, please note that there will be envelopes on each table for your 

consideration in making a contribution to the Baylor Round Table 
Scholarship Fund.  A gift that truly keeps on giving! 
 

Cookbook Project 
 

We Need Your Recipes!!  If every member would submit 2-3 recipes 
we would have the required 300 to send the book to press.  We would 

like to offer the books at the Membership Tea in the fall so please take 

a moment and submit your favorites to RT_Cookbook@baylor.edu.  
 

Thanks to Carolyn Keathley and Jane Gunn who are coordinating this 

fun and tasty project. 

Round Table Photos Wanted 

If you have any photos of Round Table events from this year, please 

contact Lois_Ferguson@baylor.edu.   

 

 

  

For additional information about Round Table, visit our 
website at: http://www.baylor.edu/baylorroundtable/. 
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